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DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No.______, s. 2022 
 
 
 

                                                  February 16, 2022                   

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISON ADVISORY NO. 009 s. 2022 RE: SCHEDULE OF 
THE REGIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON POSITIVE DISCIPLINE AND 

CYBERSAFETY IN THE CLASSROOM 
 
 
 

To: CATHERINE N. MORAL 
 

1. This is in reference to above mentioned advisory, you are hereby ordered to attend 
the said activity in lieu of the Division Legal Officer, Atty. Clarisse Joy C. Arnaez-
Llaban, who is on Sick Leave. 
 

2. All other details of the said advisory remain the same. Kindly see enclosures. 
 

3. For your guidance and compliance. 
 
 
 

                                                                   CRISTY C. EPE 
Schools Division Superintendent 

  



 
 

 
Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 
Region XI 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY 
Digos City 

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

 

Roxas Street cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone II, Digos City 8002   (082) 553-8396 | (082) 553-8376 | (082) 553-9170 | (082) 553-8375 
 (082) 553-8396 | (082) 553-8376   www.depeddigoscity.org   digos.city@deped.gov.ph 

 

DIVISION ADVISORY NO. ___, s. 2022 

February 4, 2022 

 

Atty. Clarisse Joy C. Arnaez-Llaban 

Grace Victoria Musong 

Robin Charles Ramos 

Rofelia De Mesa 

Chona Lasib 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADVISORY ON NEW SCHEDULE OF THE REGIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON 

POSITIVE DISCIPLINE AND CYBERSAFETY IN THE CLASSROOM

 

 

1. Relative to the DepEd Region XI Advisory No. 015, s. 2022 dated February 2, 

2022, the field is hereby informed that the Regional Seminar-Workshop on 

Positive Discipline and Cybersafety in the Classroom is rescheduled from 

January 19-21, 2022 to February 16-18, 2022 at the same venue. 

 

2. Participants are expected to be at the venue before 1:00 in the afternoon of 

February 16, 2022 (Wednesday) with lunch as the first meal. Check-out time 

is 12:00 noon of February 18, 2022 (Friday) with breakfast as the last meal. 

 

3. The participants in this seminar-workshop are the Division Legal Officers or 

In-charge of the Legal Office, selected school guidance counselors or 

coordinators preferably those who attended the Orientation on Updates on 

Child’s Rights conduction last December 13-15, 2021 and Officers of the 

Regional Federated Supreme Pupil/Student Government Advisers (RFSPSGA). 

 

4. All the participants shall strictly follow the minimum health standards 

throughout the training. Facemask and face shield shall be worn at all times 

and use of personal alcohol for hand sanitation is very much required. It is 

encouraged that those who will join the training are fully vaccinated. 

 

5. For information and dissemination. 

 

 

 

 

      CRISTY C. EPE 

      Schools Division Superintendent 

http://www.depeddigoscity.org/


 


